SCPS Certified Evaluation Committee
Minutes

Feb. 21,2013

The following members were present: Marlene Kleinjan, Amanda Jacobson, Ed Downs,
Stacy Hieb, Chuck Abell, Bridget Murphy, and Dale Kleinjan.

Curt Haun was not in attendance.

Norma Thurman was the facilitator.

Ms. Thurman explained the purpose of the committee and shared with the members
information about the Professional Growth and Effectiveness System (PGES). The
committee unanimously voted to adopt the Kentucky Professional Growth and
Effectiveness System. This information will be sent on to the Board of Education for
approval at the March meeting.

Ms. Thurman also explained that the PGES will be piloted during the 2013-14 school year
by at least 10% of schools in every district in Kentucky. No decision had been made yet as
to which school(s) will be participating in Spencer County.

All official evaluations for the 2013-14 school year will be done using the current Certified
Evaluation Plan. Each teacher representative was asked to poll teachers in their school
about any recommended changes to the current plan.

The meeting was adjourned.



